Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sheldon Hitchcock <slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 1:23 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Clayton_McDonald@oxy.com; David Adkins

Subject: UPDATE: Pecos River Station Oxy Unload Updated Initial/Final C-141
Attachments: 20170901130915283-signed.pdf

Importance: High

Mike,

As we discussed on the phone this is an update to the C-141 submitted on 8/24/2017. Our volumes were wrong on the
first attachment. We believe the volume lost to be approximately 50bbls. All of the fluid was contained within the lined
tank battery. We recovered approximately 50bbls of fluid, removed the stained gravel. We inspected the liner and
determined it to be intact and in good condition. After the liner was inspected we installed clean gravel ballast. Please
let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021

Cell: 575.689.5198

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742

Web: www.talonlpe.com
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